Date: 11 Feb 08

To: Noreen Flanders,  Acting County Manager

Re: Letter of acceptance of the MAHB grant to the MV MRC

Please consider adding this subject to your CC agenda.

Explanation:

The Massachusetts Association of Health Boards gives local Medical Reserve Corps an annual grant of approximately $10,000. This year they are requiring each town that is a partner to the local MRC to send a letter of acceptance to the MAHB in order to receive payment. Also, other partners in the local MRC partnerships are included in this acceptance letter requirement. We are a partner to the Martha’s Vineyard Medical Reserve Corps. There is no individual liability to any of the partners of the Martha’s Vineyard Medical Reserve Corps attached to the accepting partners of the MV MRC, monetary or otherwise.

The letter should read

The Dukes County Commissioners, at their …….. meeting, voted to accept the Massachusetts Association of Health Boards annual Medical Reserve Corps grant in partnership with the other partners of the Martha’s Vineyard Medical Reserve Corps.

Thank You,

Charles Cotnoir, Treasurer and representative from the County of Dukes County

Martha’s Vineyard Medical Reserve Corps

